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Intermittent closures on Route 207 

 
(Kahnawàke – 12, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2012) The Capital Unit of the Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform road users that intermittent closures will take 
place on Route 207 on Tuesday, November 13th, 2012 from 7am until 3:30pm. 
 
The closures must be carried out to continue the Culvert Replacement Project located at 
the Suzanne River. 
  
The closures will halt traffic intermittently throughout the day and are expected to last 
between five (5) and fifteen (15) minutes each. 
 
Please visit www.kahnawake.com/roadwork to stay up to date on planned road work 
which effects Kahnawà:ke. 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention at your discretion up until Tuesday at 4pm 
For further information on this release contact Justus Polson-Lahache at 450-632-7500, ext. 2267 
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